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Baumgartner, John; Davis, Rick

Corell, Kimberly; Steelman, Angie; Arredondo, Tommy; Ochoa, Ramiro; Taylor, Robert
Emergency Sanitary Sewer Force Main Repair

The 24 inch Ductile Iron Force Main from East Main LS has a substantial leak just west of Genco Canal along WB
FM 2094. The leak is substantial and is compromising the FM 2094 roadway. Additionally, East Main LS is a
General Benefit Facility that collects 12 lift stations and we can only bypass a small portion of the total capacity
needed to ensure adequate conveyance during peak rainfall events. All said, we are moving forward on an
Emergency basis due to the aforementioned concerns and the potential threat to Public Health and Safety.

Wagner Construction was able to mobilize on site today and will prepare to start excavation and repair activities as
soon as possible. Wagner was able to provide a 6 inch bypass setup yesterday and wet haul tanker are also on site
to manage flow as best as possible during the ongoing rain periods.

Estimated FM repair cost and this is high level at best...$75- $150K. Repair location and access should make cost
lower than the recent Smith Lane FM repairs. Replacing roadway to TxDOT standards...???.

Will update as things progress.

Thank you,
Jody Hooks
Director
Public Works
O: 281-554-1321
I = City of League City
LC 1701 W League City Parkway League City, Texas 77573
e et Jody.Hooks@leaguecitytx.gov

www.leaguecitytx.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT

This message and all attachments are confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and other
privileges. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination,
forwarding, printing, copying, disclosure or distribution of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you believe this message has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by replying to this
transmission or by calling the City of League City at 281-554-1000, and destroy all copies of the original
message. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message shall be construed as a digital or
electronic signature. Thank you for your cooperation.




